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Making ecotourism a reality in the Darién and Urabá regions of north-west Colombia 
requires a multi-faceted approach. One of those facets is positioning the region as a 
destination for wildlife observation. The web page “Fauna Darién” www.faunadarien.co, 
recently published as part of this project, was designed to do exactly that. The page not only 
showcases the stunning wildlife of the region through a series of photo galleries but also 
provides basic information on which areas to visit, how to reach them, where to stay and 
how to get in touch with local guides. This bilingual website is expected to generate interest 
in the region as a holiday destination and increase the demand for local guides that were 
trained during this project. 
 

 
Photo 1 – Front page of the website www.faunadarien.co  
 

 
Photo 2 – Photo gallery 
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